
As a business owner and a citizen of Oregon I strongly oppose this attempt to rip my legal rights to bare arms away. I furthermore 
an out right affronted that you, our legislatures, would even attempt such a blatant disregard for the Constitution of the United 
States. You should be ashamed to even have written anything like this much less trying to pass it. 


